
 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

                

                

                

                

                

                

                       

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

Junior 
 HEADTEACHER: MISS GURDIP KAUR 

South End 

DEPUTY HEADTEACHER: MRS LISA GIBBS 

 
 

Y4 performance of  
 ‘Christmas Traditions of the World’  

 
 

Friday 1st December 2023 
 

Dear parents/ carers of Year 4 pupils                                                                   

We are excited to be able to invite you to the Year 4’s carol concert ‘Christmas Traditions of the World’. 
It is sure to get you into the festive spirit! 

The concert will take place on Wednesday 13th December. It will begin at 6pm with the show lasting 
about 45 minutes. In the interests of safety, we are only able to allow two adults to view the 
performance for each pupil, and we cannot allow children on laps and babies in arms. This is a ticketless 
event; we will have class lists on the door and will simply admit two adults for each pupil.  

Your child will need to wear something Christmassy for the event e.g. a Christmas jumper/t-shirt, a 
Christmas dress or simply something red, green or sparkly.  

Pupils will need to return to school at 5:40pm to ensure they are ready for the 6pm start please. They 
will enter via the main reception entrance and head to their classrooms to be registered and prepare 
for their moment in the spotlight. 

It is the expectation that all children will attend the evening performance. If this is not possible, please 
ensure you notify your child’s class teacher by Friday 8th December.  

To safeguard the children, they will need to go home with an adult from their usual collection 
arrangements list and will not be allowed to leave site alone.  

We look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Kind regards 

The Year 4 Team 
 


